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Comments: Motorized Vehicle Recreation is one of the largest groups that use the forests. The national forests

are for public use and enjoyment, and one of those enjoyments is motorized Recreation. While I understand that

restoration of some areas are an important part of keeping the forest intact, the main concern is losing valuable

access roads for our motorized Recreation. Temporary closures of some trails are expected, but full closures and

large closed areas do not make sense. Many of us that have motorized recreation vehicles, are very protective of

our forest as well. We enjoy our trails and are thankful for the forest service and that our country allowd us

access on our public land. I pick up every piece of trash I see no matter where I am, and I hope to be part of the

solution, however that can be hard when our access is being taken away. If we can see the words "temporary

small closures, that would ensure that this is not another environmental Advocate ploy to kick out our public

access to these areas. I support the restoration 100%, however I do not support the huge plan of closures that do

not include the words temporary. I enjoy the forest, and I want to continue to do so. I want to see everything there

is to see and continue to use most of the roads that are already there. Closing over a thousand miles of trails for

the restoration without using the word "temporary", is highly concerning. I want my children and grandchildren to

continue to follow the path that I did from my parents and my grandparents. We all learn about the forest

together, and are so thankful that the roads are there for all to use. Please consider other options than

permanent closures. 


